
 
 

 

City of Buenos Aires, March 7, 2024 

 

To the attention of: 

National Securities Commission 

Buenos Aires Stock Exchange  

Mercado Abierto Electrónico S.A.  

 

 

In Re.: Relevant Event | Loss over 15% Net Equity 

To whom it may concern,   

I am writing in my capacity as Market Relations Manager at GCDI S.A. (the 

"Company”) in compliance with Sections 2 and 3, subsection 5 of Article II, Chapter I, 

Title XII of Argentina’s National Securities Commission Rules (the “Commission”) in 

order to inform that the Company’s Consolidated Financial Statements for the fiscal 

period ended December 31, 2023, approved in the Board meeting held today, reported 

losses over 15% of the Company’s net equity.   

Sincerely,  

 

__________________ 

Daniel Antúnez 

Market Relations Manager 

 


